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 COMMUNITY NOTICE #47  
Updates to Approved Covid 19 Policies – July 4, 2022 
End of Serpent River First Nation State of Emergency 

 
At the June 28th, 2022 Chief and Council meeting policies that were created by the 
Emergency Operations Control Group during the State of Emergency were 
brought for review.  Below are the highlights of the changes: 
 

1. Medical Transportation Policy  
 this policy will remain in place and now called Medical Transportation 

Respiratory Infection Prevention policy 
 the barrier will remain in place in the medical vans 
 If more than one client is being transported then all passengers in the 

van will be asked to wear a mask. One will be provided if needed. 
 
2. Proof of Vaccination Policy  

 This policy will remain in place with some changes 
 This policy will only apply to SRFN employees and C&C, it will no 

longer apply to contractors, visiting health professionals and 
volunteers 

 All new hires for SRFN will be asked to provide Proof of Vaccination 
 This policy will be reviewed again in 6 months 

 
3. Mandatory Masking Policy  

 This policy was removed 
 There is no longer a Mandatory Masking policy for the community 

with the exception of the Health Centre and Geka 
 

4. Covid-19 Testing Policy- old policy 
 No Changes to be made - Policy on New Template 

 
5. Serpent River First Nation Emergency Plan - Border Policy Manual 

 The policy was removed  
 
6. Reducing Covid-19 in the Workplace Policy  

 this policy was changed to be called Reducing Illness in the 
Workplace  
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 Preventing communicable disease requires assessing your risk for 
communicable disease transmission in the workplace. The risk of 
certain communicable diseases may increase from time to time or 
seasonally. This may occur at a local or regional level, or within a 
certain workplace.  We continue to need a Reducing Illness in the 
Workplace Policy. 

 
 
7. Serpent River First Nation - Organizational Reopening of the Community 

 The document was removed 
 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION   

If you require further assistance, please contact the departments as 
follows: 

Band Administration    705-844-2418  
Tracey Seabrook, Interim DOO    705-542-8543 
Leila Macumber, CWM /IC, EOCG  705-227-1971 
Dorothy McLeod-Tremblay, EA to CWM 705-849-7364 
Michelle Pelletier, CHIM    705-227-1964 
Patricia Squires, Infrastructure   705-849-7229 
Sheila Best, Home and Community Care  705-844-2818 
Niigaanin Support      1-877-633-7558 
Political Office     705-844-2418 


